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Allied Health Professions

The Public Health Agency (PHA) in collaboration with dental colleagues in the DoH,
HSC Trusts and Queen’s University Belfast, have developed an online mouth care
awareness video for people who care for adults with dysphagia.

The video provides information about why mouth care is particularly important for
people with dysphagia.

It includes practical tips to improve mouth care and when to ask a dentist for advice.

Link to resource mouthcare awareness video for people who care for adults with
dysphagia

 

Details
Format
video
Target group
carers, health professionals

Request accessible format
If you use assistive technology (such as a screen reader) and need a version of this
document in a more accessible format, please email pha.web@hscni.net. Please tell
us what format you need. It will help us if you say what assistive technology you use.
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